
Windstream Communications, Inc. Daniel E. Logsdon
130 West New Circle Road, Suite 170 Vice President, External Affairs
Lexington, Kentucky 40505 (40588)

t: 859-357-6125    f:859-357-6163
e-mail:  daniel.logsdon@windstream.com

Date:  October 31, 2006

Ms. Elizabeth O’Donnell
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort KY  40602-0615

Re: Non-Basic Promotional Filing for Windstream Kentucky East, Inc.

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

Please accept this letter as notification that Windstream Kentucky East, Inc. has
scheduled a promotion to run from November 1 through December 31, 2006.  The promotion
will waive the nonrecurring service connection charges for existing business customers with one
to three business lines who add an additional business one-party access line during November
and December.

Also, for business customers with one to three access lines who add Voice Mail Link or
Caller ID Deluxe to new or existing lines, Windstream will waive the normal service connection
charges.  This promotion will also run from November 1 through December 31, 2006.

Please call me at (859)357-6125 if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Daniel Logsdon

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED
10/31/2006

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY
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Re: Non-Basic Promotional Filing for Windstream Kentucky East, Inc.

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

Please accept this letter as notification that Windstream Kentucky East, Inc. has
scheduled a promotion to run from November 1 through December 31, 2006.  The promotion
will waive the nonrecurring service connection charges for residential customers who purchase
a new one-party access line or add a second access line during November and December.
Customers must keep the new or additional line for three months in order to qualify for this
promotion.

Please call me at (859)357-6125 if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Daniel Logsdon

TARIFF BRANCH
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